FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
445 12th Street, S.W.
WASHINGTON DC 20554

MEDIA BUREAU PROCESSING ENGINEER: Larry Hannif-Ali
AUDIO DIVISION TELEPHONE: (202) 418-2143
TECHNICAL PROCESSING GROUP FACSIMILE: (202) 418-1410
APPLICATION STATUS: (202) 418-2730 MAIL STOP: 1800B3
HOME PAGE: www.fcc.gov/imb/audio OCT " ‘3 28“5 INTERNET ADDRESS: Larry.Hannif-Ali@fcc.gov
Juan Alberto Ayala

13155 Noel Road, Suite 900
Dallas, TX 75240

Inre: W225CE, Orlando, FL
BMPFT-20150416AAR
Facility ID No. 156373

Dear Applicant:
This letter refers to the above-captioned application as amended, for W225CE, Orlando, Florida.

An engineering study reveals the application is a major change pursuant to Section 74.1233(a)(1)
of the Commission’s Rules. Specifically, the proposed 60 dBp service area fails to provide
service to some portion of its 60 dBp authorized service area, (BNPFT-20130813ABK).
Therefore, the proposal is a major change. Because major change applications are not being
accepted for filing, the application will be dismissed.

In light of the above, the application BMPFT-20150416AAR filed by Juan Alberto Ayala is
unacceptable for filing pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 73.3566(a) and IS HEREBY DISMISSED. This
action is taken pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 0.283.

/Since;eLy\
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/{é‘/james D. Bradshaw
Deputy Chief

Audio Division
Media Bureau

cc: Darryl K. DeLawder



